
CHANGES TO  
THEHANDI-VAN COUPONS 

            Effective:  Monday, March 5, 2012 
 

Beginning Monday, March 5, 2012, TheHandi-Van 
Coupons will take on a new look.  The coupon will 
now have an expiration date.  This year’s coupon 
will expire on Sunday, September 30, 2012.   
 

All coupons without expiration dates will also 
expire on 9/30/2012.  After this date, the coupons 
without the printed expiration date will no longer 
be accepted as payment.  
 

Every year on July 1st, a new coupon with a new 
design will be available for sale.  The coupons that 
go on sale on July 1 will be valid until September 
30 of the following year.  
 

When purchasing TheHandi-Van coupons, please 
be aware of the expiration date and do not 
purchase more than you need for the timeframe 
specified. 
******************************************** 

For questions and concerns, please call 
TheHandi-Van Customer Service 

at 456-5555, option 3. 


